
Information for guests receiving subcutaneous 
fluids while staying at Cat Nap Inn 

Cat Nap Inn will administer subcutaneous fluids for established clientele only.   
It is ideal to have a veterinarian’s note at least two weeks prior to check in. 

We require the following: 

1. A letter from your cat’s veterinarian stating 
   a) The medical condition that requires the subscribed fluids 
   b) Any other medical conditions 
   c) That your kitty is healthy enough to board 
   d) The amount and frequency of the fluids to be administered 

2. Enough needles for a single-time use for each administration 

3. Please send along extra fluids and needles in case your trip is extended a few days. 

If you have any questions, please ask! 
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Cat Nap Inn  
Bed & Breakfast Exclusively for Cats  

Phone: 360.724.3513 
catnapinn.com 

E-mail: catnapinn@catnapinn.com 
Don’t miss out; be sure to like us on Facebook!   

http://www.facebook.com/CatNapInn
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